
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Meeting Notice 

 
Hanover - Former National Fireworks Site 

 
Informational Public Meeting – November 15, 2017 

 
 

An informational meeting has been scheduled to update the community on 
recent site investigation and cleanup activities at the Former National Fireworks 
Site in Hanover.  Officials from the Towns of Hanover and Hanson and the 
Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection (MassDEP) will attend as 
well as a representative from the environmental consulting firm who is 
conducting the field work.  
 
WHAT:  Update on Recent Site Activities 
WHEN:  Wednesday, November 15, 2017        
WHERE:  Hanover High School Auditorium 287 Cedar Street 
HOURS:   7 p.m. – 9 p.m. 
 
The Towns of Hanover and Hanson have posted site-related information on their 
websites at www.hanover-ma.gov and www.hanson-ma.gov.  Hanover has 
created an email address for residents to use to ask questions at 
natlfireworkssiteinfo@hanover-ma-gov 
Points of contact: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

Hanson:  
Mike McCue, Town 
Administrator  
mmccue@hanson-ma.gov 
781 293-2131  x 101 

Hanover:  
Anthony Marino 
Acting Town Manager 
anthony.marino@hanover-
ma.gov 
781 825-5000 x 1084 

MassDEP: 
Len Pinaud, Project Manager 
leonard.pinaud@state.ma.us 
508 946-2871 
Ellie Donovan, Planner 
ellie.donovan@state.ma.us 
508 946-2866 
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